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February 26, 2025 

 

 

To Our Valued Customers, 

 

 

Due to increasing costs in wire rod, Taubensee Steel & Wire Company announces the 

following:   

 

Effective with shipments starting March 17, 2025 

 

All Wire and Wire Products 

All grades, shapes, and sizes 

 

+ $3.50/cwt 

 

Wire diameters less than ¼” are subject to small size extras.  

 
 

As always, we value our opportunity to discuss market changes with you. Your Taubensee Sales 

Representatives will contact you to discuss the above information. In the meantime, should you 

have any questions don’t hesitate to contact us.  

 

 

Kind Regards, 

 

 
Nancy Taubensee 

Vice President of Sales & Marketing 

http://www.taubensee.com/

